
 

 

 

Friday 18th October 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Year 3 Road Safety Training – Tuesday 3rd December 2024 
 
 

On Tuesday 3rd December 2024, Year 3 children will be taking part in Sandwell Council’s 
Road Safety Workshop.  
 
The children will be crossing between Abbey Infants and Juniors for this workshop.  
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s teacher.   
 

 
Many thanks 
 
Year 3 Team  

 
 
  


